    What We Are Doing during COVID-19 (:
( Limiting volume of patients and appointments each day

( Checking Daily Temperatures and Pulse Oximetry of Staff, Guests

( Calling all Surgical patients 1 week later for follow-up

( Rescheduling patients that have travelled to hot spots or feel sick

( Wearing new N-95 masks, secondary masks, face shields and surgical gowns during procedures

( Wearing masks by all staff members and changing between patients
( Cleaning all door handles and keyboards after each patient

( Cleaning Plexiglass barriers at end of sessions

( Providing hand sanitizer to everyone
( Using FDA recommended sanitizing sprays in rooms

(   HEPA filters and air purifiers in rooms
( Social distancing

